
 
 
 

PFC Consulting Limited 
(A wholly owned subsidiary of PFC Ltd.) 

 

 

26th November, 2024 

 

 

Sub:  Notice for extension of RFP bid submission for the Independent Transmission Project (ITP) 

“Transmission system strengthening at Kurnool-III PS for integration of additional RE generation 

projects” 

 

The due date for submission of online RFP bids (Technical & Financial) through the electronic bidding 

platform for the subject project has been extended from November 29, 2024 till 15:00 hrs (IST) to 

December 11, 2024 till 15:00 hrs (IST). The RFP (Technical) Bids will be opened on same day i.e.       

December 11, 2024 at 15:30 hrs (IST). 
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